
FFA Area Officer Applications  
are now open in the  

Texas FFA Roster System! 
 
 

If you have a student who is interested in becoming 
an Area Officer for 2023-2024, the application is 

now open in their student roster account. 
 

Reminder: It will not show up on your side, so you 
will need to help them get into their account to 

complete the application.  
 

May 8th at 5:00pm is the deadline for submitting 
the application to Mindy Howard. 

(mindy.howard@troyisd.org) 
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